
March 2022 Board Report

• The TELPAS Assessment Window continues through April 1.

• Campus assistant principals in charge of Language Proficiency 
Assessment Committees are conducting middle-of-year 
meetings to document recommended accommodations for 
emergent bilingual students being assessed with STAAR/EOC 
tests.

• Planning continues for the May 7 Title III Parent Involvement 
Event to be held at Venus High School from 1:00-5:00 pm.   
VISD Board members will have the opportunity to meet and 
discuss district plans with residents with the assistance of 
interpreters.
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